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I find it difficult to believe that the State of Oregon is considering allowing minors to 

choose medical procedures and techniques that are proven to be life threatening as 

well as being irreversible without the consent of the child's parents. This is a total 

usurpation of parental rights and I ask that the legislature oppose now and eliminate 

this bill from future consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee Richey 


